
 

 

JAPANESE SKYPE PERMISSION 

As part of the Japanese program at Cannonvale State School, we participate in Skype sessions with 

schools in Japan where they learn English as part of their curriculum. Communicating with the students 

in Japan is an amazing chance for our students to practice the language they are learning in class, as 

well as deepen their understanding of Japanese culture. 

Skype is used as a whole class to have live conversations with students in Japan. These Skype sessions 

occur during class time and students discuss curriculum related topics.  Teachers will supervise these 

sessions and no personal identification other than first name and year level will be provided.  

We work closely with the teachers in Japan to organize a program beneficial to all students and topics 

may include: hobbies, weekend activities, pets, where we live and family members (number of 

brothers and sisters). 

Please complete the below permission to allow your child to participate in these sessions for the 

duration of their enrolment at Cannonvale State School.  You can withdraw consent at any time by 

contacting the school.  Students without permission will sit to the side of the class so that they are not 

visible to the students in Japan and participation in activities may be limited. 

 If you have any questions please contact our Japanese teacher, Karolyn McKeon, by phone or email 

(kxkel3@eq.edu.au).   

Yours sincerely 

 

Karolyn McKeon      Nicholas Shirley 

Japanese Teacher      Principal 

 

 
 

JAPANESE SKYPE PERMISSION 
 
I give my child permission to participate in Skype sessions with schools in Japan whilst a 
student at Cannonvale State School. 
 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Guardian Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________ 
 
Date:  _______ / _______ / ________ 

mailto:kxkel3@eq.edu.au

